UNIVERSITY OF DAYTON
DAYTON, OHIO 45469

July 10, 1978

RESEARCH INSTITUTE

Dr. H. Tracy Hall
1711 No. Lambert Lane
Provo, Utah 84601

Dear Tracy,

Thank you for the profitable and pleasant visit of
July 5-6, 1978. It was certainly informative and interesting to
observe your method of making the Indium capsules as well as the
other enterprises of yours. I am sure that the problems of obtain-
ing capsules for high-pressure testing of fluids here at the
University of Dayton have been solved.

Please be sure and charge the University of Dayton for
your material costs and, as I indicated, do not consider the
original agreement to be the maximum charge. I hope you are fully
reimbursed for your valuable contributions to the efforts of our
project.

I will be sending along to you a copy of my dissertation
which I hope you find to be accurate. Much efforts has gone into
it during the past three years or so, and I hope it is a worthy
contribution.

Finally, I wish you best of luck in your efforts on
your farm and solar heating as well as further successes in
your high pressure work. Best wishes to your family. I remain,

Sincerely /EZ;ZL
Rurt C. Rolle
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